
KS2, NSPCC Number Day 

2020, Cake Sale Challenge 
Below is the optional home learning challenge for, The NSPCC 

Number Day 2020. On Number Day, there will be a cake sale 

held at break time and after school, outside the Year 5 

classrooms. If it is raining, it will be held in Team Indigo 

(Year 6).  

Children in KS2 are invited to create the maths themed 

cakes that will be on sale! Ideas may include, 

different shaped cakes or cakes with maths related 

toppings -be creative!  We ask, if you do this, that 

you bring these in from Wednesday 5th February-

Friday 7th February to your class teacher or to Miss 

Lane’s Classroom (Team Indigo).  
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